
Presbytery	of	Greater	Atlanta	
1024	Ponce	De	Leon	Ave	NE	

Atlanta,	GA	3036	
	
	
Dear	Inquirer/Candidate,		
	
The	Committee	on	Preparation	for	Ministry	each	year	awards	a	limited	
number	of	scholarships	to	seminary	students	who	demonstrate	need	
and	are	under	care	of	the	Presbytery	of	Greater	Atlanta.	The	application	
form	(which	you	can	be	found	online	at	www.atlpcusa.org/cpm.html)	
must	be	filled	out	fully	and	carefully,	signed	by	your	CPM	liaison,	and	
returned	to	the	Presbytery	Office.	
	
A	limited	number	of	funds	are	available	for	scholarships	(i.e.	CPE	
application	fees	and	registration,	seminary	tuition,	or	ordination	exam	
fees).	These	must	be	seminary-related	requests.	Before	applying,	
discuss	your	needs	with	your	support	person	or	group	at	your	church	
and	your	CPM	liaison.		
	
Any	questions	may	be	address	to	Kimmy	Briggs,	CPM	Chair	or	Donna	
Wells,	Stated	Clerk.	Completed	forms	should	be	submitted	by	email	to	
cpmadmin@atlpcusa.org.		
	
If	funds	are	needed	by	a	certain	date,	please	allow	a	full	month	between	
date	of	receipt	at	the	Presbytery	Office	and	notice	of	your	scholarship	
award.	All	funds	will	be	sent	directly	to	your	academic	institution	or	to	
the	organization	for	which	you	have	requested	them.	
	
Partners	with	you	in	ministry,	
	
	
The	CPM	Scholarship	Committee	
Presbytery	of	Greater	Atlanta	


